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deborahpi@hughes.net 
 
 
Honorable Jane Murray 
NH Site Evaluation Committee 
 
January 10, 2014 
 
Re: Docket 2013-02-Wild Meadows Wind Project 
 
Dear Ms. Murray:  
 
A registered voter and resident of Danbury, NH., I am writing 
to voice my OPPOSITION to the Wild Meadows Wind Project.  
 
I moved here from the Metropolitan DC area in 2006, and now 
live in a house we built on 5 acres after scouring the state 
for the perfect rural location. 
 
I am concerned that the public is being duped by half-truths and statistics,  
presented by a large corporation -- which have no real foundation. 
 
And that if all that doesn't work then financial inducements (PILOT PROGRAMS) are used as 
final weapon  
to convince a poorly informed public that they really would like a wind turbine or two in their 
backyard. 
 
However, as evidenced by a vote of the Danbury townspeople, who overwhelmingly chose to 
OPPOSE 
said project, I am encouraged that the public is indeed informed and has loudly expressed their 
feelings based on FACT.  
 
I am urging your legislative committee to do that which is right for the people of targeted 
communities -- and not allow the Wild Meadows Project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deborah Aylward 
52 Challenge Hill Road 
Danbury, NH 03230 
 


